
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
6th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery Open Evening – November 2022 

In nursery we have created an environment where every child feels like they belong.  Your 
children have been, and continue to work so hard to make our nursery a lovely place to be 
each day and we are proud of their achievements.  We would like share this with you by 
inviting all parents and carers into nursery where Mrs Haskins and Ms Walters will both be 
available to greet you and to answer any informal questions you may have. 

Our Open Evenings will be on Tuesday 1st November 4-5pm and Thursday 3rd November 3.30-
4.30pm. 

If you would prefer to have a formal, confidential 10 minute meeting, more in the style of a 
traditional parents evening, please speak to a member of staff and we will find a suitable time 
to accommodate this.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Kate Haskins, 
Nursery Teacher 


